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COUNCIL UPDATES: 
 
University Council Election: Congrats to the following for being elected to University Council! The ten 
successful candidates for the four-year terms are Richard Baugh - MBA'14, Samantha Cheung - {ŎΦΩфн, Nosa O. 
Egiebor - PhD'85, Abdul-Aziz Garuba - MBA'12, Bittu George - Arts '95, Law '98, Alison Holt - BA'87, Kasmet 
Niyongabo - Sci'11, MBA'20, Precious Nyarko-Antwi - MIB'18, Sari Ohsada - BSc'19, Opiyo Oloya - BA 
(Hons)'83, B.Ed'86, and the successful candidate for the two-year term is Kofi Adow - a.!ΩмтΦ  bŜǿƭȅ ŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ 
Councillors will begin their terms on September 1, 2020.  



for our first profile, found here.  Reach out to terri.flindall@queensu.ca with your ideas to encourage 
networking among Councillors.  
 

FEATURED  OPPORTUNITIES: 
 
The Office of the University Secretariat and the Office of Advancement are partnering 




